Year 1 Homework

Week ending 30/6/23

Dear Parents and Carers,

In English, the children have been given the opportunity to write their own hunting narrative based upon
the text that we have been studying this half term called ‘The Last Wolf as well as the story they created
last week. We have used the language we have learnt about over the course of the last few of weeks as
well as a range of adjectives to create a brilliant story. Whilst writing, we have been reminded of all of the
things we have learnt within our writing in year one to ensure our writing is the best it can possibly be.

In Maths, we have been learning about shape. We have learned to recognise common 2-D and 3-D shapes.
After we then sorted the shapes based upon a range of different features such as shape, colour, whether it
can stack or cannot (3-D only) and many more. We then applied this to different patterns of shapes and
worked out the shapes that would come next.
Thank you for your support,
Mr Young and Mr Hamm
ACTIVITIES

Reading — Read your Big Cat Reading book or your Reading for Pleasure book.

Maths — CHAT CHALLENGE! How many different 3-D shaped objects can you spot around your
home or while you are out at the weekend?

English — Keep practising your lines for the performance!



